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DODGEBALL 
 

 
 

Year 5 children took part in a Dodgeball Festival on 
Monday after school.  We entered two teams and 
had an exciting time.  Both teams did really well, 
coming mid table and first place.  Our Dodgeball 
trophy now is displayed proudly in our front 
entrance!  Well done one and all. 

Dates for the Diary 

February 
Fri 10th  Year 4 Class Assembly 

Fri 10th  Term Ends 

Mon 20th  School opens to pupils 

Tues 21st Parents Evening 

Wed 22nd Parents Evening 

Thurs 24th   Parents Evening  

Wed 22nd  Founders and Thinking Day 

Fri 24th  Community Worship - Happiness 

OUR FOCUS FOR WORSHIP IS HAPPINESS 

 
 

Strike Action 
A big thank you goes to everyone for this past 
Wednesday.   This day could have been so challenging 
for the school to manage and I appreciate all the support 
in enabling our plans to go smoothly.  The next planned 
strike action day is scheduled for 1st March and I am 
assuming that the disruption is likely to be similar.  
Fingers crossed issues can be resolved so that disruption 
can be minimised. 

HEADTEACHER AWARDS  

AND VALUE STARS  

   

SQUASH SKILLS 

 

  

 

  
 

Last Friday Year 3 took part in a Squash Skills Festival 

with Northants Sport.  The children spent an 

afternoon learning racket skills and movement 

around the court as well as trying a game called 

squicket.  The children had a fab time and Mrs Green 

was the only teacher from a school who joined in 

too!  If there are any children interested in taking up 

the sport, please make contact with the Lings or 

Daventry Squash Clubs. 
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